
D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 4

Wausau Office
1818 Grand Ave.
Wausau, WI 54403
(715) 355-4445

Eau Claire Office
3621 E Hamilton Ave.
Eau Claire, WI 54701
(715) 318-4540

Contact Us

investwithbuska.com

Advisory services are offered through Buska Wealth Management, LLC, an SEC Investment Advisor. Insurance products and services are offered through 
Buska Retirement Solutions, Inc., an affiliated company. Buska Retirement Solutions, Inc. and Buska Wealth Management, LLC are not affiliated or endorsed 
by the Social Security Administration or any government agency. All written content is for information purposes only. It is not intended to provide any tax 
or legal advice or provide the basis for any financial decisions. The information contained herein is not an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy 
the securities, products or services mentioned, and no offers or sales will be made in jurisdictions in which the offer or sale of these securities, products or 
services is not qualified or otherwise exempt from regulation. The information contained in this material have been derived from sources believed to be 
reliable, but is not guaranteed as to accuracy and completeness and does not purport to be a complete analysis of the materials discussed.

Tax Services offered through Legacy Tax Solutions, LLC, an affiliated company.

Past performance is no guarantee of future results.

Copyright © 2024 Buska Wealth Management, LLC , All rights reserved.

Stocks’ Strongest 
Monthly Performance 
of the Year

In November, stocks had the best month of 2024 in  
terms of performance. The S&P 500 Index of the U.S.’s 
largest companies and the Nasdaq both increased 
approximately 6% and the Dow Jones Industrial Average 
gained nearly 8%. 

Across market capitalizations, small- and mid-cap  
growth stocks rose more than their larger counterparts  
in the month. The Russell Midcap Growth Index  
climbed 13% and the Russell 2000 Growth Index  
rose 12%; by comparison, the Russell 1000 Growth  
Index returned 6.5%.

In terms of sector returns, Consumer Discretionary 
stocks rose 13% on average followed by Financials, 
which returned 10%. Over the past year, companies in the 
Financials sector have increased over 45%.

Boosting equity returns in the month was a Trump victory 
in the U.S. presidential election accompanied by a 
Republican sweep in the Senate and House. In the one-
week period following the election, the S&P 500 moved 
the market to new highs and topped 6,000 for the first 
time ever. Much of the market enthusiasm resulted from 

the potential of less government regulation, lower  
corporate tax rates and a pro-business climate under a 
second Trump administration.

As 2024 comes to a close, it’s a good time to reflect on 
your financial progress and set your sights on the year 
ahead. Assess your goals for the coming year: Are there 
new priorities you would like to focus on? Has your financial 
situation changed over the past year? At Buska, we can 
make sure your financial journey remains on track and 
aligned with your long-term goals.

All of us at Buska Wealth Management wish you a wonderful 
holiday season and a healthy and happy New Year.


